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Subject:   
Approve No Parking Any Time on the north and south sides of W. Moreland Blvd. from 
Delafield Street to Gascoigne Drive. 
 
 
Details:  
This item was brought forward by the Department of Public Works and endorsed by Ald. E. Payne.  In Summer of 
2019, the City will be repaving W. Moreland Blvd. from Delafield Street to Gascoigne Drive.  The repaving will 
make improvements to the crosswalk at Airport Road and improve pavement markings along the corridor.  
Currently, parking is not restricted on either side and this item is to approve No Parking Any Time on either side of 
the street.  With a high daily volume of traffic in W. Moreland Blvd., it is unsafe to park on the street and drivers 
often drive two lanes each direction without regard to parked vehicles.     
 
The Building and Grounds Committee voted unanimously to approve this item. 
 

 
Options & Alternatives:  
None. 
 

 
Financial Remarks: 
The associated cost for installing this signing is expected to be $1,000 and would be funded out of the street 
resurfacing project account # 2006.68290. 
 

 
Executive Action: 
The Department of Public Works does not recommend approval of this item. 

 
Committee Recommendation: 
The Building and Grounds Committee approved this item at their March 18, 2019, meeting.  This item will appear 
under the Consent Agenda for the April 4, 2019, Council meeting. 

 


